
April 28th, 2017 

 ! !  

ANNUAL FIRE ALARM TESTING 

Technicians will be on site for our Annual Fire Alarm Test 

Thursday May 11th and Friday 12th 
  9:00am – 5:00pm 

• May 11th - In suite test begins on the on the 19th floor.  
• May 12th - All remaining suites and common areas. 

Technicians along with a staff member will require 
access to your unit.  

Please ensure door chains, locks and alarm systems are 
off to allow entry.  

A charge back fee will apply in a “no access” situation.  

Alarms may ring intermittently as part of the testing. We regret any 
inconvenience caused however, this test is required under the fire code to 

ensure your continued safety.  

We thank you for your usual co-operation. If you have any further 
questions, please contact the Management office 905-839-1246. 

Thank you. 

Sandra, Property Administrator 
DCC #19  

Please visit us at www.thebayshore.net


